

Miry Lane · Thongsbridge · Holmfirth West Yorkshire • HD9 7RY T 01484 687160 E reception@thongsbridge.org www.thongsbridge.org

30th April 2021

Dear all

Easter seems like a distant memory, hope everyone had a good one!!

Time is flying by and as we head into May, our second promotion begins:

"Get 50% off all hot & cold soft drinks"

This offer starts tomorrow and will run throughout May.

Thank you too, to all the members who have made use of the courts, our takeaway and table service, and to all our fitness members who have returned to the gym.

It is really appreciated and adds to the togetherness and excitement of seeing the club so busy again.

Please note only food and drink purchased on the premises should be consumed in the seating areas.

From the 3<sup>rd</sup> May you will be able to book on to studio classes IN THE STUDIO. We will try and notify members of any last-minute changes to classes, but please do check the website/booking system timetable.

https://www.thongsbridgetennisclub.org.uk/fitness/studios-classes/

For those of you who have borrowed studio equipment, please return by Friday 14th May.

Indoor courts will be available from 17th May for everyone and can be booked two weeks in advance from the 3rd May.

The changing rooms will be available all day. We will announce all updates for all areas of the club when the Government guidelines have been confirmed. Please bear with us if we have to make last minute changes to our plans.

The key message to all is social distancing to be maintained in all areas.

Workplace testing is now taking place for staff twice weekly. This is helping enhance our effort to keep the club Covid secure and minimise transmission, especially in asymptomatic cases.

Drinks buckets can be ordered prior to the club closing for those of you wishing to have a drink after the club has closed.

Have a great weekend - see you next week!

Nick





